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Having a daughter that started Gillieston Public School last year both my wife and I were 
absolutely stunned at the condition of this school. 
The sports field has such a slope that it is dangerous where children risk knee and ankle injuries. 
The fencing around the school consists of wooden posts with 2 runs of wire through it. 
The quadrangle and school hall is so small that they cannot service the whole school at one time. 
They are not even connected to the town water supply. 
If this was a workplace parts would be shutdown and barricaded off until they were brought up 
to an acceptable standard. 
The roads around the school are so narrow that I have witnessed 5 near misses from children 
and vehicles. 
Every politician responsible for this school should be ashamed of the conditions that the 
teachers and students have to work in. 




